
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTO Presents the 2016 AALC Fundraisers 

 
Report Cards will be  
mailed out the last  
week of January.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lion Report 
January 2017 Newsletter 

Spelling Bee Coming – March 3, 2017 (2nd thru 8th Grade)  

 
iReady testing will be given the month of 

January. This assessment will assess math and 
language skills for students Kindergarten 

through 10th grade. Parents will be provided 
with their child’s updated scores during 

semester two parent -teacher conferences. 

Ambassador’s Academy Learning Center 

2520 Airport Road 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 
Office: (719) 471-4013 

Fax: (719) 602-8880 

Web: www.AmbassadorK12.com 

How much are your children READING? 
Do you have a quiet time in your home in the evening?  

STOP, DROP, AND READ! 

 
 

 

Ambassador Academy  

Ambassador Academy Welcome New Staff to the 2nd Semester Session… 

 
 Ms. Birdella Waiters, New Office Manager 

 Ms. Donisha White, Administrative Assistant 

 Mrs. Laura Hart, New 4th Grade Mentor 

 

                    We say farewell to… 
                       Ms. Mary Kirkpatrick 

 

No Uniforms  

Valentines! 

February 14th 

 

 

  

http://www.ambassadork12.com/


       Dates to Remember 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

During the winter season, if there is inclement weather, 

school closure status will be updated on our website at 

www.AmbassadorK12.com, our status will post on KKTV- 

Channel 11, and you will receive a phone call from our 

automated service. If there is a delay, school will begin at 

10:00am and bus pickups will begin at 8:00am in the 

morning. Drive safe and stay warm this winter! 
 

Transportation Update 

Hello parents, it is our pleasure to provide transportation 

for your children to attend AALC; however, as we move into 

semester two; there will be a cost for transportation. A 

letter is attached to this newsletter for transportation 

families with all the details. If you have any questions, don’t 

hesitate to call the front office at (719) 471-4013. 

 

 

 

DON’T FORGET 

-Submit attendance needs 

online 

-Send request and concerns 

online. 

www.ambassadork12.com 

 

 

Lost & Found 

Parents we invite you 

to check out our lost 

and found; we have 

many coats, jackets, 

hats, etc that need to 

be claimed! 

 
 

 

-Feb 13-17        Spirit Week 
 

-Feb 17              Staff Development  
 

-Feb 20               President’s Day 

 

-Feb 28                Family Literary Night (K-5) 

 

-March 3             Spelling Bee (2nd-5th) 

     Spelling Bee (6th – 8th)   
 

-March 27-31      Spring Break 

 

-March & Apr    PARCC Testing Window 

 

- May 26            Last Day of School 

   

 

Coming Semester Two! 
 

Middle School College Days 

 

High School College Days 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Ms. Jasmine, Mrs. Me, 
& Mrs. Selia; doing an 
awesome job with our 

Junior Elementary! 

Ms. Jasmine G., Mr. 
Crowe, & Mrs. Laura; 
Soaring new  heights 

with our Upper 
Elementary! 

To our Secondary 
Team!! You are 

preparing the Next 
Generation of Leaders! 

Thank You! 

 

http://www.ambassadork12.com/

